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March 21, 2019

To: William Eddy, Chairperson
Facilities & Sustainability Committee

From: Roanna Bennie
Interim President

Subject: Art on Campus

At the College Council meeting on February 28, 2019, the committee voted to request that the
Facilities & Sustainability Committee develop an “Art on Campus” task force at LPC with the
goal of spending the remaining $180k of Nike Site Funds on art. This would bring to completion
a 2010 request from Guy Lease, Interim President at LPC, to Dr. Phillip Manwell, Dean of Arts
and Communication.

College Council is requesting that this task force be active beginning this spring and continue
through next year with Stuart McElderry, Dean of Arts & Humanities heading up the task force
and Deanna Horvath, an original member of the Art on Campus program, as a continued
member.

I have attached the original 2010 request from Guy Lease to Dr. Manwell for your reference.
Please let me know if you have any questions. College Council looks forward to hearing about
the “Art on Campus” projects.

G Diane Brady
Stuart McElderry
Deanna Horvath
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